
From: Sahagun, Miguel A <miguel_sahagun@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 2:37 PM 
To: EdM 
Subject: Advising and Registration Week & Fall Registration Updates 
  

 
 
Dear HGSE Students, 
  
I hope you are doing well as you acclimate yourself to HGSE and prepare for the Fall semester ahead! Th
is email is intended to equip you with some of the knowledge and resources you will need as 
you begin the Fall semester at HGSE! Over the course of the next few weeks, you will receive multiple 
key Registrar emails; a copy of this communication will be uploaded to our “Communications to HGSE 
Students” page. The Registrar team is available to assist you if you encounter any roadblocks or have 
any questions; please visit our website for in-person and virtual hours or email us 
at registrar@gse.harvard.edu. 
  
The topics covered in this email include: 
  

•       My.Harvard Check-in process 
•       Advising and Registration Week 
•       Cross-registration 
•       Fall Registration & HGSE Course Enrollment 

  
My.Harvard Check-In 
  
Fall semester Check-In in my.Harvard starts on Monday, August 14. You will be able to complete the 
check-in process by following these steps. All students are required to check-in for the fall semester. 
It is very important to update your phone number and current address as needed. 
  
The deadline to check-in within my.Harvard is Friday, September 1. After September 1, students will 
be allowed to do late check-in through Monday, September 18 at which time check-in will close. All 
students are required to check-in for the fall semester. When you have completed the Check-
in process, you will be able to move forward to enroll in classes. 
  
Advising and Registration Week 
  
We are looking forward to seeing you during our Advising and Registration week! Please visit our 
website for more information about the events and agenda we have prepared for you. Please note that 
it is expected that students will attend their program-specific sessions on Monday, August 28. 
  
Cross-Registration 
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Like HGSE course registration, cross-registration into any of the other Harvard schools and MIT is done 
through my.Harvard. Please note that classes at other Harvard Schools start as early as Monday, 
August 28 and cross-registration may have already 
started. Please take a few moments to review the cross-registration process with other schools at 
Harvard. Also, visit our Cross-Registration page for additional information. 
  
If you are interested in cross registering into the Fletcher School of Law and Diplomacy at 
Tufts University, please submit this form. 
  
Fall Registration & HGSE Course Enrollment 
  
Once you have completed check-in (as described above), you may begin the course enrollment process 
when the HGSE Crimson Cart opens on Friday, August 25. 
Please visit our Fall Registration 2023 page for detailed information of the course enrollment process and 
deadlines. 
  
Contact Us 
  
If you have any questions, please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu. 
  
Have a great semester! 
  
Miguel Sahagún, Ph.D. | Registrar of the Harvard Graduate School of Education 
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu | he 
him his | Hablo español 
  
This message is intended for the designated recipient(s). It may contain confidential or proprietary 
information and may be subject to confidentiality protections. If you are not a designated recipient, you may 
not review, copy, or distribute this message or any information it contains. If you received this in error, please 
notify the sender by replying to the email and deleting this message. Thank you. 
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